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Subject: Policy #3-2, Title of Chief Elected Official 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 

Prepared By: Carolyn Van der Kuil, Legislative Services Manager 

Presented By: Carolyn Van der Kuil, Legislative Services Manager 

 

STRATEGIC PLAN ALIGNMENT: (Check all that apply) 

 
☐ 

 
☐ 

 
☐ 

 
☐ 

 
☒   

High Quality 
Infrastructure 

Economic 
Resilience 

Quality of Life Effective 
Leadership 

Level of Service  

 

RELEVANT LEGISLATION: 

Provincial (cite)- N/A 

Council Bylaw/Policy (cite)- N/A 

BACKGROUND/PROPOSAL: 

On December 10, 2024, Council approved Bylaw 1908, Electoral Boundaries and Council Composition.  

In this bylaw it states that the title of Chief Elected Official will be known as the “Reeve” and the Deputy 

Chief Elected Official as “Deputy Reeve”. 

DISCUSSION/OPTIONS/BENEFITS/DISADVANTAGES/OTHER CONSIDERATIONS: 

During the development of the Electoral Boundaries and Council Composition Bylaw, it was determined 

that this appointment would be more appropriately addressed within the bylaw rather than as a 

standalone policy. Now that it is included in the bylaw, the policy can be rescinded. 

FINANCIAL & STAFFING IMPLICATIONS: 

There will be no financial implications if this policy is rescinded. 

RECOMMENDED ENGAGEMENT: 

Directive Decision (Information Sharing, One-Way Communication 

Tools: Individual Notification Other:  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Policy #3-2, Title of Chief Elected Official 

COUNCIL OPTIONS: 

1. Rescind Policy 
2. Receive for Information. 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

That Council rescind Policy #3-2, Title of Chief Elected Official. 
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FOLLOW-UP ACTIONS: 

Update Policy List. 

APPROVAL(S): 

Mike Haugen, Chief Administrative Officer Approved-  ☒ 

 
 


